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Sports Day KS1/ Reception  
Sports day for Reception/KS1 is tomorrow,  Friday   5th  July  starting at 9.30am 
and finishing by 11.30am.  
The KS2 event will take place on Friday 12th July. 

 

PTFA Summer Celebration: Thur 11th July 3pm-4.30pm 
There will be stalls and games outside and in the hall. The Year 6 children have been actively 

involved in organising this event so we hope you will support them in trying to raise some money 

for school.   We would also be grateful for any parent helpers.   Please contact Rachel Von-

kaenel if you can help. 
 

 

 

 

 

Classes 2019/20 

Children had a busy transition day yesterday.  Transition is always a significant time for 
children. For some it is a little bit scary, while others cope without any issues. We are 
confident that children will settle well into their new classes in September, ready for an 
exciting and productive year. A further transition session takes place on the morning  of 
Wednesday 10th July. 

Please return the reply slips to confirm notification of your child’s class by next Monday 8th July.  If your child 
was off on Wednesday, or did not bring a slip home, please contact the office, for confirmation of which class 
your child is in, next September. 
 

Year 6 Leavers Production 
The performances of “The Next Big Step” take place on Wednesday 17th July at 2pm and 6pm.    We are 

not charging for this production but we are issuing tickets for parents/family to attend, so we know how 

many seats to put out for each performance. These are available from the school office.  
 

 

Y3/4 and Year 5/6 Discos: Thursday 18th July  
Year 3/4 Disco 4.30-5.30pm,  Year 5/6 Disco:. 6pm- 7.30pm.   

Tickets cost £2.50. For this each child will receive a goody bag that includes a snack  

and drink . (No further snacks on sale.)  Children need to be collected by an adult at 

the end of the event.    
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PGL Medical/Parent Consent Forms 
Completed Medical/Consent forms for children going on this trip in September, will be sent 
out to parents today. Please ensure this form is brought into school by Monday 8th July.  

 

Attendance 
The class who had the highest attendance, which includes attendance data 

from Thursday, 27th June to Wednedsay, 3rd July was Sycamore with 98.3% 

each.  Well done Mr Stephen’s class. 

 

 
Reading At Home  
The class with the highest percentage last week was Rowan with 100%.  The 
percentages of reading certificates given were as follows:  

Rowan: 100%.  Redwood: 83%.  Willow: 75%.  Acer: 64%.  Kiwi: 62%.  Spruce:  62%  
Maple: 57%.  Poplar:  52%.  Cherry: 47%.  Rose:  45%.   Sycamore:  14%.   Very well 
done readers in Mrs Robinson’s class. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr A Kidd     

HEADTEACHER 

 


